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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Arrangements for the return to school from March 8th, and for the COVID testing of students, are now in 
place.  To try and reduce the amount of written information in the week ahead, on Monday you will be sent 
a link to a video message from myself, with the broad structure of the week.  Versions of this message will 
also be available in translation for our Polish, and Malayalam families. 
 
This information will be quickly followed by information specific to each year group, coming to you from 
the respective Directors of Learning. 
 
Our ‘here to help’ email service will be aiming to respond swiftly to any subsequent queries that you may 
have. 
 
I hope that you will find this helpful, and enable you to feel reassured about plans to bring our students 
safely back to school. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr M Antram 
Headteacher 


